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Defence Servicewomen

Shirley Smedley passed away peacefully on the 11th April 2022, aged 91 years. Shirley
was a WRAAC.

Desley Lingard and Judith Munday attended a 2-day Governance Course on 13-14 April.
Peggy Broomhall (our new Membership Officer) and Desley Lingard will attend the
up-coming MMS training on 8 June and our management committee will do the online
TOBI modules.

Winery Trip to Woongooroo Winery, Mt Archer was planned for 5 March 2022. We have
28 people attending. This trip will now be on 11 June 2022.

N/A

The membership of the Sub Branch is made up of 2 Life Members, 9 Service Members, 24
Life Subscribers and 6 Associate Members.

This form is for Sub Branch statistics and information only. All other matter should be raised in General Business at Council Meetings.
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